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The Digital Perspective

“The Digital Perspective” workshop, from which the material for this special
issue originates, was held on July 24-26, 2001, at the headquarters of the NSF,
4201 Wilson Blvd, Arlington, Virginia. The workshop, organized by Ed Fredkin,
Distinguished Career Professor at Carnegie Mellon University, was devoted to the
conceptual strategy of looking at physics in terms of digital processes.

The workshop would not have been possible without the sponsorship of the
National Science Foundation and the active organization and coordination on the
part of the American Federation of Scientists—here gratefully acknowledged.

Ed Fredkin
Organizer
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